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Your Voice, Your Choice, Your Neighbourhood Plan Invite - Saturday 9th 
April 

Come and have your say at Victoria Hall, High Street, Oakham 10.30 -13.00 
on Saturday 9th April. You’ll have a chance to informally review what is good 
and not so good about where you live, chat to Steering Group members, see 
what the Plan can do, have your say and enjoy a complimentary tea or coffee.  

Remember, your Neighbourhood Plan will become a statutory plan, and one 
of the documents used by Rutland County Council to make planning 
decisions.  

Do not pass up the opportunity for your views and ideas to be heard.  

Your Neighbourhood Plan needs you. 
Successful development of the Plan will also need people with specific skills 
and a willingness to help. In particular the active involvement of residents, 
community leaders, representatives of local organisations, business owners, 
shop keepers and restaurant/coffee shop operators will be crucial.  

If you think you can add your expertise and enthusiasm, come and talk to us 
on the day or contact us using the email address below. 

For further information contact enquiries@oakhamtowncouncil.gov.uk 

Remember, it’s Your Voice, Your Choice, use it or lose it. 
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